Weston Public Library

Board of Trustee Open Position

The Weston Public Library is currently accepting letters of interest from candidates for a
position on the Weston Public Library Board of Trustees. The position will commence in January
of 2025 and end in December of 2031. Library Trustees are nominated by the Weston Public
Library Board of Trustees and appointed by the Otsego Local School District Board of Education.
Trustees serve a seven-year term and may be appointed to additional terms. There is no
monetary compensation for this position. Interested persons must email a letter of interest to
Director, Shelen Stevens at sstevens@westonpl.org. The deadline for submission of interest is
September 23, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. Qualified candidates will be called for an interview and will
be required to attend a Weston Public Library Board of Trustees meeting, where they may be
interviewed by the full Board of Trustees. For further information, please contact the Library
director at 419-669-3415.

Posted: September 9, 2024



